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WEST ALABAMA HIGHWAY DESIGN-BUILD PROJECT 
NOTICE of Project Award 

November 28, 2023 

ALDOT has selected Brasfield and Gorrie, L.L.C. as the Design Builder, with HDR Engineering as the Lead 
Designer for the West Alabama Highway Design-Build Project.  A design build agreement was executed 
between the parties and approved by the Governor on October 23, 2023, and the Notice to Proceed for 
Preconstruction Phase work was issued on October 24, 2023.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
  


